
Update: August 16, 2021 
Lobby and Visiting Guidelines 

To better serve your banking needs, we will our bank lobby will remain open. To keep 
our customers, employees and communities safe and healthy, we are implementing the 
following guidelines. While our lobby is open we strongly encourage the use of 
alternative banking methods – such as Online, Mobile, Telephone Banking and our 
Drive-Up –whenever possible. 

Please do not enter our lobby if you are not feeling well or have been in contact with 
anyone that has tested positive for COVID-19.  We will continue to monitor the local 
outbreaks and may close our lobby without notice if deemed appropriate.   
 
The Measures We Are Taking 
We are taking several precautionary measures in our lobbies, including: 

• Complimentary hand sanitizing stations at both entrances to our lobby 
• Distance markers and guides to ensure proper social distancing of at least six 

feet 
• Shields in front of teller windows. 
• Limiting the number of customers in our lobby  

How You Can Help  
When visiting our lobby please: 

• For loans, new accounts and safe deposit box access please make an 
appointment in advance by calling 507-864-7755. 

• Observe social distancing of at least six feet and refrain from gathering in groups. 
• Please wear a face mask. Complimentary ones will be available. You may be 

asked to temporarily remove your mask for identification purposes. 
• Use our complimentary hand sanitizer before conducting bank business. 
• Cover your mouth or nose when coughing or sneezing. Dispose of tissues and 

sanitize your hands before continuing your bank business. 
•  Have your deposit slip and other items ready before you enter our lobby 
• Please do not enter our lobby if you are not feeling well or have been in contact 

with anyone that has tested positive for COVID-19. 

If you have questions about these procedures, please call us at 507-864-7755. These 
procedures will remain in effect until further notice. 

 

https://www.merchantsbank.com/find-a-branch-or-atm
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